
Village of Melrose 

30 Day Public Comment Period 

The Village of Melrose’ Parks and Recreation Committee is opening a 30 day public comment period 

beginning on Wednesday, October 24, 2012 for those wishing to comment on future improvements 

to the Melrose Recreational Park.  While the focus of the comments are to be directed at the public’s 

preferred actions for improvements to the tennis courts and horseshoe pits, comments are not 

limited to these facilities. 

Anyone wishing to submit written comments can send them to Brant Young, Village of Melrose 

Parks and Recreation Committee, PO Box 117, Melrose, Wi 54642 not later than Thursday, 

November 22, 2012.   

 


